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Immaculate Conception Academy 

will be having Picture Retakes

On November 25, 2019
If your student has not had their picture taken or you are not

happy with the pictures you received, picture retake day will

be on Monday, November 25 at 9:00.
Have students come to school in their picture clothes. They can change back into school uniform after the picture is taken. 

Anyone having pictures retaken please send in the unwanted

envelope with pictures to Mrs. Prinzo in the office.

Thank You.
